NTEU


NTEU strongly opposes H.R. 1779

Introduced on May 5, 2011, by Rep. Tom Marino (R-N.J.), this bill prohibits the head of an executive branch agency from hiring in any year for which the Director of the OMB projects a federal budget deficit. In a time when the federal workforce is smaller than it has been in decades, the bill essentially freezes that workforce. While the bill provide waivers for national security, law enforcement and the postal service, it places a larger workload on current employees while reducing vital public services and will likely lead to expensive outsourcing.
For more information go to www.nteu.org  
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